

Mr Alun Randell

Midsomer Norton Primary School

High Street Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2DR Tel: 01761 412289 Fax 01761 415896

midsomernorton_pri@bathnes.gov.uk www.midsomernortonprimaryschool.com

Wednesday 29th March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers.

As you know, we have been studying the Romans this year and are looking forward to our trip to the Roman Baths on Thursday 6th April to conclude our topic.

As a reminder, children will need to bring with them a waterproof coat, a packed lunch, a water bottle and they may bring up to £5 in a named purse to spend at the gift shop.

We still require a few extra adults to accompany us on the trip, so if you are able to help, please let your child's teacher know as soon as possible.

Additionally, we are hoping to hold a Roman themed day on Wednesday 5th April and would like the children to come to school dressed as Romans (sheet togas would be perfect).

On this day, as well as drilling the children as members of the Roman army, we will be designing and making model chariots. Each child will need a clean, empty plastic milk bottle and a cereal box, which we would like to ask them to bring on the day, in a named bag, along with any extra decoration they might like. We would also like to invite parents along from 1.30pm on the Wednesday afternoon, to help build our chariots.

Thank you for your continued support; if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Regards

Mrs Boyce Mrs Cook Miss Ingram







